Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

040 Micholitz to Sander




To:
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Bhamo, 22/12/1887

Dear Sir,

I enclose a list of contents of sixteen cases, which I sent down today, of D. thyrsiflorum. I have still a great quantity on hand. I hope to be able to send you still about one thousand with Coelog[yne]. gardneriana, which I hope will be very welcome to you. I have been very successful. Besides the five cases I send today, I shall send you another 5 – 8 cases, last year I could not get them for love or money.

I dare say you will like the Dend[robium] brymerianum of which I have about 100 left and hope to get some more. Of Cymbidium lowii [lowianum] I have a good quantity but for want of cases I have not been able to send you any. I have also got some Thunia, which I do not know. I shall send them by next opportunity and you will see what they are. Could it be marshalliana ? That would be nice. I have nothing decided yet about Magoung, will see as soon as I can and tell you about it.

I beg you will not forget to open a credit for me at Hong Kong with the Hong Kong and Shanghai Banking Corporation or better still with the Chartered Bank of S.A. & Ch. to commence in April, and I beg to tell me in good time whether you have arranged this or not so that I may know. If not I shall have to arrange this with Messrs. Behn, Meyer & Co. in Singapore, which, of course, will cost more, as you would have to pay a percentage to two people.

Trusting you are quite well, I am

Yours faithfully


W. Micholitz
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